
 

 

 

  

Our Focus Text: 
Over the next few weeks we will be 

focusing on the book 

Where’s Spot by Eric Hill. 

 

    
 

You can find out more about this 

text on our website.  If you go onto 

our class page you see what your 

child will be taught in class, along 

with ideas for activities that you can 

complete at home.                    

P.E. 
From next week we will start having P.E. 

sessions.  Our P.E. day is Thursday.  

Therefore, each week on this day your 

child will need to come to Pre-School in 

their trainers (with velcro fasteners). 

 

On Thursday it was lovely to welcome back the 

children into Pre-School after the Summer 

holiday and meet our new Pre-School children 

who came to visit with their parents.  We hope 

that you all had an enjoyable stay and play 

session.  On Friday the children have certainly 

enjoyed accessing the different areas both 

inside and outside the classroom with their new 

friends. 

A Reminder: 
Just to remind you that we are a 

‘paperless school’, so all the forms that 

you are required to complete can be found 

on our school spider app.  If you have 

not registered on the app please do so.   

 

These forms include: 

• Medical information 

• Photograph consent  

• First aid consent 

• Pick up information 

• Passwords for ‘pick up’ 

 

Please could you ensure that all the 

appropriate forms are completed by next 

week.   

Thank you very much if you have already 

filled in the forms. 

 
8th September 2023 

 

On Monday your child will need: 

• A drawstring bag with a change of 

clothes and a named pair of 

wellington boots if they haven’t 

already brought them in. 

 

• A book bag as on Friday your child 

will be bringing home a story book 

from our lending library for you to 

share with them at home.   


